
 

 

 

 

Nomination Form for Trustee of the  

Society for the History of Natural History 

 

This nomination form must be completed by the Proposer, having obtained the name and 

agreement of a seconder and ascertained the willingness of the nominee to stand. The 

proposer, seconder and nominee must all be members of the Society for the History of 

Natural History. Individuals can only be proposed for one portfolio, or a without portfolio 

role. This form must be delivered to the Society’s Secretary (secretary@shnh.org.uk) before 

the deadline for nominations (no later than 28 days before the date of the AGM). 

 

Name of Portfolio (otherwise state ‘Without Portfolio’)  

International Representatives Secretary 

Name of Nominee and date of agreement to stand for the Portfolio 

Name Malgosia Nowak-Kemp     Date  10th May 2024  

Name of Proposer and date of proposal  

Name Carlo Giovanni Violani   Date 13th May 2024 

Name of Seconder and date of agreement to second the nomination 

Name Margarita Hernández-Laille.        Date 13th May 2024 

 

 

mailto:secretary@shnh.org.uk


 

 

Supporting Statement (100 words maximum) 

“Malgosia Nowak-Kemp has always been an efficient Secretary for the 

International Representatives. She is a helpful, understanding and active 

person, so necessary for our SHNH, especially when dealing with scientists of 

different backgrounds from various countries of the world. I appreciate her 

tactful and constructive support, in particular  when we are requested to 

present our usual reports with punctuality and conciseness. I strongly 

recommend that Malgosia should be re-elected: she is an invaluable 

Secretary in the right place at rhe right time” (Carlo Giovanni Violani) 

 

Malgosia Novak-Kempt has always been an efficient International 
Representatives’ Coordinator. She is a very kind, intelligent and active person. 
She is always ready for helping all representatives around the world. When we 
are requested by de SHNH to send our reports, she is aware that we are 
punctual in our shipments. I always receive her most warm personal attention, 
what makes that to belong SHNH is a pleasure. So, I firmly recommend that 
Malgosia should be re-elected”.  
(Margarita Hernández-Laille).  
 

 

Date submitted to the Secretary  

13th May 2024 


